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24th June 2022  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Form Group F-BVA 
 
I am writing to say that I will not be your child’s form tutor from September 2022 because I will be 
leaving Ely College at the end of this term to take up a new teaching post.   
 
I have told all my tutees today but would like parents/carers to be aware too.  
 
We don’t yet know who my replacement is, as these details are still being finalised in readiness for 
the new school year.  However, please be assured that there will be a full ‘hand-over’ of information 
with the new form tutor.   
 
Yours faithfully  
 
  B. Vassalluzzo  
 
Barbara Vassalluzzo  
Teacher of Maths  
 


